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Concord Library to close during three-week restroom renovation 

 

The Contra Costa County Library and the City of Concord have approved a three-week closure 

to accommodate a long-needed restroom renovation project at the community library at 2900 

Salvio Street. The Library will close from Sunday, May 6 through Monday, May 28 and will 

resume regular hours of operation on Tuesday, May 29. 

The City of Concord is funding the restroom upgrades which will include new walls, floor tile, 

trim, fixtures, and paint. These are much needed renovations that will make using the Library a 

more enjoyable experience for all. 

The book drop will not be open during the closure. Library books and materials should be 

returned to other Contra Costa County Libraries. Link+ will also not be available during the 

closure. Patrons can use neighboring libraries like Pleasant Hill or Clayton to request holds. 

“We are thankful to the City of Concord for making these improvements a priority,” said County 

Librarian Melinda Cervantes. “We have enjoyed a long and successful partnership with the city 

and appreciate their support of library services.” 

For media with questions regarding the closure, please contact Public Information Officer 

Brooke Converse at (925) 608-7713 or bconvers@ccclib.org. 

For general questions regarding services available during the closure, please call Library 

Administration at (925) 608-7700. 
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